
Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Security Administration 

Washington, DC 20585 

September 19, 2006 

The Honorable A.  J. Eggenberger 
C hai rin an 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 
625 Indiana Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 700 
Washington, DC 20004-2941 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

The National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) Office of Defense Programs portion of 
Commitment 1 OB in the Department of Energy's (DOE) June 2005 Implementation Plan (IP) to 
Improve Oversight of Nuclear Operations has been completed. This IP is in response to the 
Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board Recommendation 2004-1, Oversight of Conzplex, High 
Nazavd Nuclear Operations. 

All NNSA Site Offices now have an approved Nuclear Facility Safety Quality Assurance 
Program consistent with the requirements in DOE Order 414. lC,  Quality Assurance. We have 
provided these to your staff. 

If you have any comments or questions, please contact Samuel Johnson, Acting Director, Office 
of Environment, Safety & Health and Quality Assurance, NA-173, at 301-903-5220. 

Sincerely, 

I ilil w- 1 L "(J 1- 
Thomas P. D'Agostino 
Deputy Administrator 

for Defense Programs 
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T. Przybylek, NA-2 
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